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This past summer Hebron High School introduced its new 

Principal, Mr. Aaron Owney. Mr. Owney was previously 

the Principal at Lacrosse High School and also taught at 

Kouts Schools. Mr. Owney is extremely excited to make 

the 2018-2019 school year a fun and successful one. He 

has already made some exciting changes with the start of 

his Principal Advisory Group and the introduction of his 

school motto ñAll Inò.   

Mr. Owney has created the Principal Advisory Group to give students a voice with-

in the school, and be in control of issues they would like to see addressed and 

changed. He challenged students and staff at the beginning of the year to be ñAll 

Inò to help make this year a success. We wish the best of luck to Mr. Owney in the 

upcoming year and the years to come.   

Welcome, Mr. Owney 

Here at Hebron High, weôre feeling like 

weôre back in the swing of things and 

want to welcome everyone to the brand 

new year. 

Our schedule here at the high school 

consists of  alternating red and white 

days with three classes and a study hall 

on red days, four classes on white days, 

and each class lasts 90 minutes. Adviso-

ry is added once a week for freshmen 

and every red Thursday for upper class-

men. Advisory is a time we take out of 

the week to check grades, build relation-

ships, and complete activities that are 

relevant 

to each 

grade-

level. To add to the excitement of 

the new year, have a new Principal, 

Mr. Owney, and English 9 teacher, 

Mrs. Vendyl. Letôs open our arms 

and show some love to the new 

members of our  Hebron family. We 

wish a great year to our entire Heb-

ron High family. ñGo Hawks!ñ 
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Boys Cross Country Girls Cross Country 

T H E  

Parents of seniors, if you are looking for 

scholarships, check out studentscholar-

ships.org, Indiana's leading source for finding 

scholarship money. It's a search engine that 

sends you scholarships that matches your 

profile. Contact the guidance office to check 

out some of the scholarships they have to offer. 

  

Hebron Girls soccer has had an 
amazing season so far with a cur-
rent record of 7-1. They are cur-
rently first place in their confer-
ence and are the top scoring team 
with 33 goals. They have 5 sen-
iors; Allison Hano, Evie Farler, 
Katlyn Cherry, Heather Loser, and 
Riley McCullough. Allison and Kat-
lyn have a combined 22 goals and 
8 assists between the two of them. The girls have 5 freshmen with one 
being Madi Maas, who has an impressive 6 goals and 7 assists. They 
play against a PCC team Morgan Township, Friday the 14th looking for 
a repeat of last year and for another win. 

Girls Soccer 

The Girls cross country has 12 
girls this year, 4 Seniors, 3 Jun-
iors, 2 Sophomores, 3 Fresh-
man, and 3 managers. New 
Cross Country Coach, Mrs. 
Charpentier, along with Assistant 
Coach Mrs. Hall have been run-
ning alongside the boys and the 
girls Cross Country teams over 
the summer logging very heavy 
miles. Hebron girls finished 4th 

overall at the 
Hammond Gavit 
Invite and are cur-
rently placed 2nd 
in the conference. 
The next meet will 
be Saturday, Sep-
tember 15th for 
the New Prairie 
Invite. 

The Boy cross country team has 
11 boys, consisting of 3 Seniors, 
1 Junior, 3 Sophomores, and 4 
Freshman. Each boys time has 
decreased so far through the sea-
son as their hard work over the 
summer translates to the course. 
The coaches are very excited to 
see what they can bring at the 
New Prairie Invite when they run 
against 39 other schools. The 
Cross Country boys 
team is currently 
placed 4th in the 
conference and will 
continue to move up. 
We continue to 
watch the boys with 
anticipation for what 
the future holds!   
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Girls Volleyball 

Boys Soccer 

 

Boys Volleyball 
Boys volleyball is halfway through the 2018 season and have had a rocky start with a record 

of 1-8. Though the team has been struggling since their first game on August 14th, they have 

been desperately trying to find out what to do in order to fix the mistakes and turn the tide in 

the upcoming games. The hardest challenge for this yearôs team is being able improve from 

last yearôs championship team. With only several games left in their season, the boys are 

looking to finish strong. This yearôs Seniors include Jacob Benjamin, Josh Clemens, Matt Ku-

biak, Christian Olsen, and Cole Wignall. Senior Night will be this Friday against Westville, with 

the girls team beginning at 5:30 and boys to follow.  

Girls Volleyball is coming near to the end of their season. Their 

record stands at 2-14, and are struggling. The team has been re-

building for two years and are making progress each year. The 

girls have giving it their all and continue to do so. The Girls Sen-

iors include Faith Gabrys, Aubrey Hill, Samantha Rose, Gracie Thompson, and Olivia Wal-

lace. Senior Night will be this Friday against Westville at 5:30, and the boys to follow. Be 

sure to show plenty of support as they plan to obtain a win for Hebron! They would love to 

see you there rooting them on!  

The boys soccer team hasnôt had a promising start but has shown a lot of positives. Our new 

Hebron Coach Antonio Gomez (former Lowell Assistant Coach) has a good selection this year 

as the team has 18 players; 2 freshmen, 7 sophomores, 4 

juniors, and 5 seniors compared to the 13 they had last 

year. The Hawks picked up a 5-0 win in a PCC game at 

home with Noah Dattilo picking up three goals and an as-

sist, Frankie Gonzalez scoring a goal and providing two as-

sists, and Peyton Syrovatka scoring the fifth goal of the 

game. Since then, Noah Dattilo has scored seven goals 

and one assist and Frankie Gonzalez and Hunter Nikoloski 

each have one goal and two assists. Zach Molnar is really having an outbreak season as he is 

top 10 in the state and top 20 in the nation with over 60 saves in 10 games. The teamôs next 

game will be on September 14th against Morgan Township. Come out and support the Hebron 

Hawks while they strive for a win!  
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Clubs at HHS 
Here at Hebron High, there are many opportunities to be active in 

your school that extend far beyond sports and are geared to a 

number of  interests, abilities, and learning opportunities outside 

the classroom.  Hebron offers such various clubs as: Academic 

Super Bowl, Art Club, Spanish Club, NHS, Book Club, BPA, 

Chess Club, Drama Club, German Club, History Club, PHETA, 

Spell Bowl, STOP Club, STUCO Club, and Prom Committee. Be-

sides being a lot of fun, there are many reasons to join in. For ex-

ample, these diverse learning opportunities make great additions 

to a resume or application to work or 

college. Make sure your child is 

aware of these opportunities so that 

they stay active with their school. If 

you have any questions about these 

clubs, please contact the office. 

 
 
 

 

Drama 
Drama Club is back! Mrs. Bixenman and Mrs. 
Beehn are working together this year to put on the 
productions. This fall they are putting on two shorter 
plays instead of just one. The first is titled �$�S�S�U�R�S�U�L�D�W�H���$�X�G�L�H�Q�F�H���%�H��
�K�D�Y�L�R�U������and the second is���������,�Q�F�R�P�S�H�W�H�Q�W���-�X�U�R�U�V�����6�K�R�Z���G�D�W�H�V���D�U�H��
�R�Q���)�U�L�G�D�\���D�Q�G���6�D�W�X�U�G�D�\�����1�R�Y�H�P�E�H�U�����W�K���	�������W�K����Please save the 
date and come support our students in the Drama Club! 

Wrestling  
The 2018-2019 Hebron Wrestling team has many exciting prospects 

to come for this season. With many returning wrestlers who want to 

finish their last shot under the lights, and even more incoming ath-

letes who want to make an impact on the Hebron Wrestling family. 

They have been training hard in the offseason and have open mats 

on every Saturday in efforts to build their skill and 

grow their athleticism. Be sure to stay informed 

on the team this coming season. They plan to put 

Hebron on the map once again!  


